
We need your vote in the By-Election! 
 
On October 25, 2022, residents from the Regina Public School Division No. 4, Subdivision No. 2 riding will  
vote in a by-election for a trustee to represent them on the Regina Public School Board. 
 
The Regina Public School Division No. 4 includes seven trustees. Each one represents a subdivision and a 
number of schools. There is a vacancy on the Regina Public School Board in Subdivision No. 2. 
 
Subdivision No. 2 includes the following schools: 
 

 Balfour Collegiate    Douglas Park School  Marion McVeety School 
 Campbell Collegiate   Grant Road School  Thomson Community School 
 Arcola Community School   École Massey School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Regina Public School Division No. 4 By-Election is on October 25, 2022. There will be advanced and      
mobile polls before that. Watch for more information and visit Regina.ca/elections or call 306-751-4479. 
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